%, STATE OF ILLINOIS
' HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

525 WEST JEFFERSON ST. ® SPRINGFIELD. ILLINOIS 62761 ®(217) 782-3516 FAX: (217) 785-4111
October 29, 2014

CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEITP REQUESTD

Clare Connor Ranalli, Partner
McDermott Will & Emery
227 W. Monroe Street
Chicago, IL 60606

Re:  Deferral of Project #14-049 — St. Mary’s Hospital Streator

Dear Ms. Ranalli:

We are in receipt of letter dated October 29, 2014 requesting to defer Project #14-049 from the
December 16, 2014 State Board Meeting. Based upon your letter of October 29, 2014 Project
#14-049 has been deferred and has been tentatively scheduled for the January 27, 2015 State
Board Meeting.  Please familiarize yourself with 77 IAC 1130.640 (b) - Extension of the
Review Period.

If you should have any questions please contact my staff either Mike Constantino or George
Roate at 217.782.3516 or Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov

Sincerely,

B

Courtney Avery
Administrator
Tllinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board

cc: Kathy Olson, Chairman




